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  Special Seminar    
Join the Climate Science Center for a special seminar event featuring 

National Geographic photographer Jim Richardson this Thursday, 

March 30th from 3:30-5:00 PM in the Student Union Building in 

Red Raider Ballroom B. Jim's presentation will be "Who Will Feed 

Planet Earth?" This seminar is co-hosted with the Department of 

Civil, Environmental, and Construction Engineering and is 

sponsored by the College of Education. Jim Richardson has been a 

photographer for 30 years and has photographed over 30 stories for 

National Geographic. Refreshments will be provided and this event 

is free and open to the public. LEARN MORE

   Video Of The Week  

Check out one of our  Videos For Science episodes featuring 

Grant McKercher, who collected air pollution data along 

roadways in Lubbock, TX. His research focused on the 

mobile capabilities of low-cost portable air pollution 

monitors. He was able to conclude that air pollution levels 

were higher near busy intersections. This is important 

because ambient air pollution can become more of a 

problem for human health in a warmer climate.  WATCH 

NOW

https://www.facebook.com/TTUClimateScienceCenter/?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/TTUCSC
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0Ik7t5eOtbzuOB0ikPoXGQ
http://www.depts.ttu.edu/csc/
http://today.ttu.edu/posts/2017/03/national-geographic
http://today.ttu.edu/posts/2017/03/national-geographic
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL313QyNgVQAJjNsHceWa3u5tp3EpVbwgx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CVNM7S4f78k
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CVNM7S4f78k



